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Upcoming Programs: Guests:
Max Reeder (guest of Randy Smith)

Sarah Delaware (guest of Dana Delaware)

Rachel Noe (guest of President Roy Noe on Zoom)


July 7: Amanda Langendoerfer, Incoming President

July 14: Service Recognition Program/Ralph Cupelli, et al

July 21: Carter Brooks Templeton/Veterans Clinic 

July 28: Carrie Tergin & Debi Boughton/Missouri’s 
Bicentennial;Aug. 4:  Ray Klinginsmith/Burgundy Brigade

Aug. 11: Janet Gooch/Jeff Romine - Rotary Charitable 
Foundation; Aug. 18: TBA; Aug. 25: District 6040’s 

Governor Visit


50-50 Drawing: Randy Smith did not pull the ace of spades; pot now up to $656.


PAUL HARRIS FELLOWS!  President Roy presented pins to three members today. 
Pictured from left are Bill Lovegreen, Roy Noe, Scott Templeton and Erick Hanson. 
(Roy said he has a couple more to be presented to members absent today.)


FLAGS!  Jeff Romine said we will have up to 173 flags for the 4th of July.


RUTH BOWERS completed her year as District 6040 secretary. She said many clubs 
(particularly clubs without hybrid meetings) lost members this year but not our club. 
We grew by one member and Lee’s Summit grew by nine. (District down by 83)


2020/21 PRESIDENT ROY NOE’S YEAR IN REVIEW


Roy said he had really good directors who kept him informed 
about committee activities this year. Our club had many 
achievements. These include Rotary Park improvements, 
working with Parks and Recreation Commission on the 
Aquatic Center and restroom and concession renovations at 
North Park. The Literacy Committee had Dial-a-Story, 
Notable Missouri Books, Read Across America program and 
the Little Library. The Fly the Flag project went from 120 
flags in January to up to 173 flags now. The Helping Hands 
Community Service committee assisted with Bloodmobile 
and held Adopt-a-Highway cleanup events. In December 
almost $4,000 was raised from Bell Ringing for the Salvation 
Army. We have consistently exceeded our monthly goal of 36 
boxes of different foods for the Food Bank. (In February we 
collected 217 boxes of macaroni and cheese.) We raised 
$15,247 for the Rotary Foundation Annual Fund, representing $200/average per member, and $7,000-$8,000 more for 
Polio Plus. We donated over $4,000 (plus a pair of shoes) for the Shoes for Orphan Souls campaign. Our donation buys 
over 500 pairs of shoes. We participated in World Community Service projects, donating $500 for Panama project and 
$1,000 for PPE in Honduras. We developed hybrid meetings using Zoom to reach more members during this pandemic 
year. We worked on the Playscape project and received a District grant for a soccer field project. Our Duck Dash 
fundraiser brought in $4,400, for a profit of $1,384. Corporate memberships were instituted. We sponsored a RYLA 
participant. Our club earned a Presidential Citation. Roy said he will work with Amanda to achieve our two-year goal 
of 20 new members. President Roy thanked a whole host of people that helped him in achieving his goals. We gave him 
a standing ovation for his service this year! (Page 2 includes some photos of club activities for this Rotary year.)
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